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Dorset County Council



                          PUBLIC NOTICE

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF PUBLIC FOOTPATH NO 20, STURMINSTER MARSHALL
DORSET COUNTY COUNCIL has issued a Notice under Section 14 [2] of the Road Traffic Regulations Act 1984, as amended. All pedestrians will be prohibited from proceeding along Footpath 20 from grid reference SY94489985 (Point A) to grid reference SY94709963 (Point B). The notice is needed in order to comply with Health and Safety Regulations, which require the provision of safe working areas and to minimise the likelihood of danger to Highway Users. It will come into operation on the 15th January 2018 and expire on 5th February 2018. The Notice will be in operation for a period of 21 days.
This closure is due to steps at point A (grid reference SY94489985) being unsafe. These require to be removed and replaced.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: For the period of closure, from the South Eastern end of the path follow Churchill close where it meets with Newton road.  Turn left along Newton road to get to the far end of the route.  The reverse route applies.
If you would like further information about the works please contact Dorset County Councils, Countryside Ranger on 01305 222526;

15th January 2018
Mike Harries Director for Environment Services, County Hall, DORCHESTER, Dorset, DT1 1XJ.  Any person who uses or permits the use of the bridleway in contravention of the order will be liable on summary conviction to a fine not exceeding £1000.
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